
Dear Parents & Guardians, 

Welcome to a new school year! This year, I have decided to use a free, safe 
messaging app called “Remind” as an additional form of communication. 
This app will allow me to periodically send out reminders via text message, 
but it will not be replacing emails and phone calls. These quick, simple 
messages will help you and your student stay up to date on homework 
assignments, schedule changes, and more! In order to sign up to receive 
these messages from me, please follow the instructions for one of the 
options below: 

Text 
@class code

to 81010

Go to 
www.remind.com/join 

and enter
@classcode 

Download the 
Remind app 
and enter

@classcode  OR OR

Please keep in mind that this is a secure app. You will not receive spam texts 
and your phone number will remain private. You can also choose to opt out 
at any time! It is my hope that this will strengthen our connection between 
school and home. I can’t wait to work together to help your child be 
successful this year! Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Reija Watson - Heatherwood Middle School Fitness

Codes:
6th Grade:  f68eg62
7th Grade:  48c384
8th Grade:  gbe7dk


